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The Secretary of State of the United States of America
to the Canadian Chargé d'Affaires at Washington

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON, September 7
Sm,

I have received your note No. 309 of August 31, 1944, concarrangements effected through an exehange of notes on November 10,respect to a temporary raising of the levels of Lake St. Francis during
periods, and inform you that this Government is agreeable to your Go,
proposal that these arrangements should be continued for the durat
emergency, subject to review prior to October 1 of each year and I
course, to all of the conditions and limitations contained in the Note-
on November 10, 1941.

Aocept, Sir, the renewed assurance of my high consideration.

For the &ecretary of


